
New Girl Scout Troop  
Forming near Magruder  

Elementary!
Open to girls in Kindergarten!

New Girl Scout Troop 1097 is seeking new members like you! They will be  
meeting bi-weekly on Wednesdays at 5:00 p.m. near Magruder Elementary. 

Spaces are limited, and volunteer helpers are needed.

Fill out this form to get more information on this troop  
and find out how to join today!

gsccc.org | (800)77SCOUT

Disclaimer - These materials are neither sponsored nor endorsed by the York County School Division or this school.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf7jECHn49B79bN9xMOY9Kie5wfBA541Xm7fsG8Cr-KEL2PWg/viewform

